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The Draft Supplementary Planning Document - Developer Contributions Consultation has been
published and will run until 11thFebruary. The Clerk had asked for an extension to 14th February to
allow this to be discussed at the next meeting on ra" February.

23. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 13th February 2013 at 7.30pm at the Arkenstall Village
Centre, Station Road, Haddenham, Cambs.

There being no further business the meeting was called to a close at 9.16pm.
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